

St Mary's Catholic Primary School

Executive Head: Mrs Clare Tickel

Head of School: Mr Simon Thomas Diocese of Plymouth

17th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Meeting for Year 6 PGL Residential trip

We are delighted to invite all parents and carers of children in Year 6, who are attending the trip to PGL, to a meeting in the school hall on Tuesday 24th May at 5:30pm. Face coverings are optional and children are more than welcome to attend.

During this meeting we will outline more details about the trip to PGL and you will have the opportunity to ask any questions that you or your children may have. During the meeting we will also be handing out a medical form and a behaviour contract that will need to be signed and returned to school (preferably at the end of the meeting).

If you are unable to attend the meeting, we will send home a copy of both forms - which must be returned to school ASAP. We will also put the information delivered during the meeting on Google Classroom.

We look forward to seeing you all soon. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

As always, thank you for your continued support,

The Year 6 Team